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Docket No. 50-455

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

NRC Region III recently received an allegation pertaining to a contractor
employee at the Byron Nuclear Generating Station. The enclosure to this
~1etter describes the allegation received and the identity of the person
allegedly involved in this "Fitness for Duty" issue. This issue was discussed
with Mr. G. Toleski of your staff on June 10, 1988.

We request that you initiate an investigation in order to fully analyze the
allegation and determine if the allegation is substantiated or not; determine
if there is any impact on safety related equipment; and review the quality of
work performed by the individual identified in the enclosure to this letter.
We also request that a written report of the results of your review and the
disposition of this matter be provided to us within 30 days of receipt cf
this letter.

The enclosure to this letter should be strictly controlled and distribution
limited to personnel with a "need-to-know." The enclosure to this letter is
considered as Exempt From Public Disclosure in accordance with Title 10, Code
of Federal Regulations, Part 2.790(d). A copy of this letter, excluding the
enclosure, will be placed in the Public Document Room as required by
10 CFR 2.790.

The response directed by this letter is not subject to the clearance procedu e
of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction

j act of 1980, PL-96-511.
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Your cooperation with us is appreciated. Should you have any questions
regarding this matter, please contact me or Mr. James L. Belanger of my staff
(312) 790-5631.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY C. E. NOREUUS

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure: Sumary of Allegation
(10 CFR 2.790 INFORMATION)

-cc w/ enclosure:
T. J. Maiman, Vice President,

PWR Operations
R. Pleniewicz, Station Manager

cc w/o enclosure:
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
H. Bliss, Nuclear

Licensing Manager
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII Byron
Resident Inspector, RIII

Braidwood
D. W. Cassel, Jr., Esq.
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public

Utilities Division
Diane Chavez, DAARE/ SAFE
L. Olshan, NRR LPM
H. S. Taylor, Quality Assurance

Division
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